Ambassador College Pasadena Reunion - the First 30 Years!
To celebrate our unique experiences and friendships as AC students
Who: Students who attended AC Pasadena anytime between 1947 & 1977
When: Friday, February 27 - Monday, March 2, 2015
Where: Hilton Pasadena
Since our last general email on March 15, we have completely redesigned our website.  Although it retains the same name, www.ACPasadenaReunion.com, the look is completely new and many features have been added.  It is by no means complete, but at least it is now ready for prime time! 
At the top of the Home Page, you will want to click on “How to Join this Website” for guidance signing up, setting up your name and password in “Classmate Profiles,” and exploring the many website features.  Next, the official registration is now open, so you can click on “Register for 2015 Reunion” at the top of the Home Page to register to attend the Reunion.  
We appreciate those who filled out the survey forms from the previous emails; these responses were very helpful, positive, and indicate excellent attendance.  And now you can officially register to attend via the newly designed website, which will provide us a more definitive count of attendees and begin to defray our start-up costs.  Additionally, there is also an option to donate; any amount would be put to good use and very much appreciated.
Within a couple of months you will also be able to begin registering for specific Reunion Weekend events, e.g. the Sunday night Banquet at the Hilton Pasadena.
The Hilton Pasadena’s discounted rooms can be reserved by clicking (or pasting) 
http://www.hilton.com/en/hi/groups/personalized/P/PASPHHF-AR15-20150227/index.jhtml, and following the prompts.   A detailed explanation is available by clicking on the “Hotel Info” link on the Home Page. 
As you navigate www.ACPasadenaReunion.com, please help us update our database: double-check the accuracy of the year you began attending in Pasadena, name spellings (including married name), etc.  We need your help to make our website as accurate as possible and to reach as many classmates as possible.  Please forward these emails to others who attended between 1947 and 1977 until you are confident that they are receiving our communications.
We are excited to make this website available, and it should remain an AC Pasadena Alumni “gathering” site for many years to come.
As always, we hope to see as many of you as possible in 2015.  

Warmest regards, Bob Gerringer (bob@ACPasadenaReunion.com) 

  

Core Reunion Committee members and year each began attending AC:
Cledice Decker (1959)


Eileen McKinley (1960)

Jean Ehlert (Updegraff) (1964)

Carol Stephenson (Taylor) (1966)

Bob Gerringer (1967)
P.S.  My wife, Connie Anderson (Gerringer), and I will be attending the Bricket Wood Reunion this month in the UK, returning May 25, so if you need an immediate response to any inquiry, please email Jean Ehlert (Updegraff) (jean@ACPasadenaReunion.com).  Thank you........BobG.





    


[this email originally sent May 12, 2014]
